
 

300 Corporate Center Drive  
Suite 600 
Camp Hill, PA 17011 

 

 

At PA Health & Wellness, we want you to be paid accurately and timely. 

Dear Community HealthChoices Provider,  

After internal review and to ensure a streamlined and timely approach in payment, PHW has established an allowed 
amount for HCPCS code A6250 (barrier cream), that is usual and customary to network utilization. We are notifying 
you of a recent fee change update to the “Payor’s Medicaid Fee Schedule” for this HCPCS code. 

In accordance with your Participating Provider Agreement and Attachment A: Medicaid, Exhibit 1 Compensation 
Schedule language below, 

The maximum compensation for Covered Services rendered to a Covered Person shall be the “Allowed Amount.”  
Except as otherwise provided in this Compensation Schedule, the Allowed Amount for Covered Services is the lesser 
of: (i) Allowable Charges; or (ii) one hundred percent (100%) s Medicaid fee schedule’the Payorof   

And;  

Additional Provisions: 

Fee Change Updates.  Updates to the fee schedule shall become effective on the effective date of such fee schedule 
updates, as determined by the Payor (“Fee Change Effective Date”).  The date of implementation of any fee schedule 
updates, i.e. the date on which such fee change is first used for reimbursement (“Fee Change Implementation Date”), 
shall be the later of: (i) the first date on which Payor is reasonably able to implement the update in the claims payment 
system; or (ii) the Fee Change Effective Date.  Claims processed prior to the Fee Change Implementation Date shall 
not be reprocessed to reflect any updates to such fee schedule, even if service was provided after the Fee Change 
Effective Date. 
 

Effective October 1, 2019, HCPCS code A6250 will be reimbursed from the Payor’s Medicaid fee schedule at a 
rate of $4.50, per each.  

Contact Us! If you have any additional questions, please contact our Provider Services team at (844) 626-6813.  

You can also reach the network team by email at: PHWProviderRelations@pahealthwellness.com 

We look forward to our continued partnership in serving Community HealthChoices Participants in Pennsylvania. 

 

 

Thank you for partnering with PA Health & Wellness. 


